
 

 

Memo 
To:  All Residents and Partners of Moorings Park Institute 

From:  Ross Dickmann, Vice President of Operations 

Cc:  File 

Date:  March 13, 2020 

Subject:  Coronavirus Update #12 

 

Statistical data from Florida Department of Health regarding COVID-19 remains largely unchanged 
although the number of confirmed cases has now risen to 45 statewide. 

Senior management and the Resident Council engaged in a very productive meeting today.  We 
discussed all precautionary actions taken to date by Moorings Park Institute.  Additionally, we reviewed 
future plans and concept of operations in the event further measures are determined necessary.  A 
number of resourceful and valid ideas surfaced from today’s meeting.  Some of them are already in place, 
while others remain under consideration.  Those recommendations adopted and implemented include: 

• Posting only the most current summary report (update).  Past updates will continue to be made 
available on the emergency link by clicking on a specific hyperlink. Residents can also find a 
helpful handout on preventative measures under this section. 

• Limiting the posting of updates on the emergency link to pertinent information only that directly 
affects or is likely to affect our residents and partners. 

• Resident Council agreed to take a leadership role in helping to conduct screenings for activity 
events, and limited access locations.  These screenings simply involve questioning individuals or 
small groups of people to rule out virus symptoms, international travel and all cruises. 

By now, most of our residents are aware of cancelled events and activities. Should you have further 
questions related to this subject, please contact your Campus Life department. As stated above, updates 
will only be sent out if new information is learned that directly effects our partners and residents. You 
should not anticipate weekend updates unless critical information is made available. Thank you and be 
well. 


